Veliz, Kim

From; keven.bottenfield <keven.bottenfield@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 9:43 AM

To: City Recorder

Cc: Bruce@AuroraAviation.com

I support the Aurora Airport runway lengthening safety improvement.
The positive impact general and commercial aviation has on our communitues is extensive.

Improving the facility via safety measures such as what is proposed will have a positive effect on local jobs,
commerce, and tax revenue.
It is a win for everyone.

Thank you

Keven Bottenfield

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S§7.



